
 

 

Attachment H. Survey Snowball Sampling Recruitment Email 

 

Dear recreational water health colleagues, 

 

CDC is conducting a study about public aquatic facility regulations and experience using the Model Aquatic 

Health Code (MAHC). This survey is for epidemiologists and environmental health professionals working 

on public aquatic venue safety, regulation, and inspection at state, territorial, local, or tribal health 

departments, with any level of MAHC experience. 

 

The survey [INSERT LINK] will close on [INSERT DATE].  

 

If you have colleagues working in recreational water health, who have used the MAHC and may be willing 

to participate in this survey, can you send us their contact information? Please send their name, affiliation, 

and email address to healthyswimming@cdc.gov, with “MAHC Survey Contact” in the subject line of your 

email. 

 

Thank you for your assistance in this project. 

 

Sincerely, 

____________________ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

-------------------------------------------------- 

Public reporting burden of this collection of information is estimated to average 30 minutes per response, 

including the time for reviewing instructions, searching existing data sources, gathering, and maintaining 

the data needed, and completing and reviewing the collection of information.  An agency may not conduct 

or sponsor, and a person is not required to respond to a collection of information unless it displays a 

currently valid OMB Control Number.  Send comments regarding this burden estimate or any other aspect 

of this collection of information, including suggestions for reducing this burden to CDC/ATSDR Reports 

Clearance Officer, 1600 Clifton Road NE, MSH21-8, Atlanta, Georgia 30333; ATTN: 0920-0879 

 


